
 

 

  

 

  MINUTES 
 

TOWN OF YORKVILLE 
TOWN BOARD 

TOWN BOARD ROOM 
UNION GROVE MUNICIPAL CENTER 

TUESDAY, APRIL 8, 2014 
10:00 AM 

 
Call to Order 

 
Town Board Chair Peter Hansen called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. 

 
Roll Call 

 
The following Board members were present: Peter Hansen, Sherry Gruhn and Terrence 
McMahon. Also present was Clerk-Treasurer Michael McKinney. 
 

Approval of Town Invoices 
 

Motion (Gruhn, Hansen) to approve Town invoices in the amount of $42,841.39, Motion 
Carried (MC).  

 
Approval of Stormwater Invoices 
 

Motion (Hansen, Gruhn) to approve Stormwater invoices in the amount of $16,132.99, 
MC.  

 
Other – Comments, questions and suggestions 
 

McKinney noted that the main issue he encountered during last week’s election was that 
voters living on 52nd Road, Savage Road and Log Cabin Drive were assigned to the incorrect 
school district in the poll books provided by Racine County. He added that, once the error was 
identified, affected voters were provided with the correct ballot. He also added that he printed 
the property tax bills of the voters affected by this error and forwarded them on to the Racine 
County Clerk for correction. The Board discussed the low voter turnout at last week’s election 
and what could be done to improve turnout. McKinney noted that the terms of several 
committee members are set to expire at the end of April. He added that he would contact 
those committee members this week to see if they would like to be reappointed to their 
committee assignments. The Board also requested that any bridge inspection proposals that 
the Town might receive not include inspection of the bridge on 63rd Drive, which was only 
recently reconstructed. 

 
Adjournment 

 
Motion (McMahon, Gruhn) to adjourn, MC. The meeting was adjourned at 10:11 a.m. The 
next regularly scheduled Town Board meeting is Monday, April 14, 2014, at 6:00 p.m. 

 
Michael McKinney 
Clerk-Treasurer 


